
From: Ryan Hall ryan_hall@ucg.org
Subject: Announcements

Date: August 27, 2021 at 5:03 PM
To:

Announcements:
 

1. Service Time: 2:00 PM
2. I am in Georgia attending Ken Martin’s Funeral. I should be back in

town by Monday afternoon.
3. Sabbath services for September 18 have been cancelled due to most of

the brethren will be traveling to Feast of Tabernacles.
4. Fall Holy Days are approaching fast. Mark your calendars: Feast of

Trumpets: September 7th - Combined services in North Canton
- Service times: 10:00 AM/ 2:00 PM 

Location: Gateway Conference Center - 5441 Global Gateway
North Canton, OH 44320
Atonement: September 16th – 2:00 PM Webcast from North
Canton. Location: Regular meeting facility for both North
Canton & Youngstown
Feast of Tabernacles /8th day: September 20th -28th.

5. The committee meetings scheduled for this Sabbath, August 28th will
have to been cancelled and rescheduled until sometime after the Feast of
Tabernacles. I do apologize for the short notice and inconvenience this
may cause, but please know these meetings are very important to me
and I greatly appreciate your willingness to serve our brethren.

6. Trumpets Potluck:  FYI: Feast of Trumpets falls on a weekday this year
following Labor Day. This results in most restaurants being very busy
during this time. To help alleviate the stress of navigating the busy area
and dealing with time constraints, we will have a potluck between
services. Everyone is welcome to join in to enjoy food, fellowship, and a
relaxing time before afternoon services. A main pasta dish will be
provided. Please bring sides and your favorite desserts. 

7. There will be no potluck on August 28th. 
8. We do have a few shut-in that will not be attending the Feast of

Tabernacles this year. If you would like to send a card, a list with names
and addresses will be on information table.

9. Feast Bags for those unable to attend Feast of Tabernacles: If you would
like to donate to the cost of the Feast Bags. Please send monetary
donations (Checks payable to United Church of God) to

mailto:Hallryan_hall@ucg.org
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donations (Checks payable to United Church of God) to
Scott Thouvenin, 5076 Sandy Ave SE Canton, Ohio 44707.

10. We are still looking for volunteers for Special Music for the Feast of
Trumpets. If interested let me know ASAP.

 
 
In Christ’s Love and Service,
 

Ryan Hall
Pastor / North Canton, OH, Youngstown, OH,
Pittsburgh, PA, & Wheeling, WV
770-789-6555 | http://www.ucg.org
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